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AAUW to Hear About C.L.E.A.R. this
Thursday
09.20.2011

The Weatherford chapter of the American Association of University Women will have
a come-and-go lunch meeting this Thursday, September 22, on the Southwestern
Oklahoma State University campus .

The luncheon will be held from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m. in the Skyview Room of the Memorial
Student Center. Miss SWOSU  Rachel Denison will be visiting about her platform topic
—Mirror, Mirror: A C.L.E.A.R  Image—reflecting a confident lifestyle entirely about
respect for each person’s life.  

Lunch will be served courtesy of AAUW, so participants are asked to contact AAUW
President Patsy Parker at patsy.parker@swosu.edu.
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